
 
 BUNDY BLURP! 

 
CARPOOL LANE 

 
 

Please be aware that the driveway entrance/exit 
at the East gate is a carpool lane as well as the 

roadway around the Jail.  When picking up and 
dropping off your children, please do not park 
and leave your vehicle as you will be blocking 

traffic.  Please be sensitive to the needs of other 
parents who are on a time schedule.  In front of 

the gate is also a fire lane - please do not park! 
 

If you need to speak with a teacher or your child 
is not present when you arrive, please drive down 

to the parking area located at the Preschool or 
park along Oak Circle Drive or the Chapel 
parking.  Drivers will receive a warning! 

 
Please drive slowly and safely while on campus! 

 

 

Thank you so much for your cooperation! 

BCCS Staff 

 
 
 
 

 


